Subject: Re: Western Electric 80th anniversary "300B" tube
Posted by johnnycamp5 on Sat, 08 Sep 2018 19:33:22 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've been getting updates from WE from time to time...about their new 300B tube.
Last week was the most recent one -

" As part of our ongoing effort to keep you informed about the return of the WE 300B, we're
reporting a not too unexpected production delay.

This past January, Western Electric was proud to announce first availability of the new tubes for
September 1. But, we could not have foreseen exactly how much time and attention each unique
and valuable piece of the assembly line would need. It's a complex, magical process, bringing
together old tech and 21st-century standards. As we continue this transition, run materials
inventory, and install new machinery, we must also clean and re-clean nearly one acre of floor
space so it is ready to safely handle the ultra-pure materials inside each 300B. After these steps
are completed we will move on to a highly regimented testing stage. Only then can we deliver
product with confidence.

Please note that we are adjusting our September 2018 deadline to December 2018. We'll
continue providing updates and begin taking pre-orders soon.

Delivering the promise of Western Electric quality takes time--time we hope you'll continue sharing
with us.

Thank you
WE."

"magical process" lol!
WE 300b fans will have to wait.
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